
From:  lisa case <lpcase@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time:  10/09/2018 02:12:49 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIRMillennium Hollywood project
 

To whom it may concern;
After reviewing the Millennium Hollywood project information, I want to voice my disapproval of 
the project in its current form. A few thoughts:
-I am in Hollywood regularly and find there is already too much traffic congestion. How would it 
realistically be less impacted?
-The project’s allotted parking spaces seem to be insufficient for the number of apartments, hotel 
and visitor requirements. 
-I don’t feel that the height of the towers will be safe. Major Earthquake Zone??
Seems to me to be the death of common sense.
-Will the lease rates for “mom & pop” businesses realistically be affordable? 
-Would a tower with less floors be possible? Less obtrusive to the current skyline?
-What accommodations will be made for lower income units?
These are my concerns.
Please advise.

Lisa Case
1612 Waterloo St.
Los Angeles, CA 90026
310-779-7881
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